
Withdrawal Notification Mod_24_11 Reflection of Physical Fixity of Interconnector Flows in Operational Data Transactions

[image: image3.emf]
25 August 2011
Withdrawal Notification:  
Mod_24_11: Reflection of Physical Fixity of Interconnector Flows in Operational Data Transactions
1 Modifications Committee MEeting Minutes
The Modifications Committee Recommended Withdrawal of Mod_24_11 as per Meeting 37 Minutes:

Given the anticipated increases in cross-border trades with effective capacity increases at Moyle and new capacity with EWIC, it is not improbable for a situation to arise where data values may change between the Indicative (D+1) and the Initial (D+4).  SO Alternate gave a presentation regarding the proposal, emphasising the necessity for SONI to be able to submit the D + 3 meter file as data fro the last twelve hours of the Optimisation Time Horizon is not available until this time ; also outlining how the issue of removing feeds would impact negatively on the SO. SO Alternate advised that to date there have been no issues that they have been aware of in relation to differences between D+1 and D+4 submissions. Supplier Member stated that the only reason for a need to change from the existing arrangement would be due to IDT issues, thus the proposal would be too restrictive as it would allow for only one only one opportunity for resubmission of a file. The Committee and proposer were in agreement to withdraw the proposal. 
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